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August 31, 2018

Mr. Lane Ringle
7111 Hogan Road
Fenton, M1 48430

RE: Randy Christensen Engineering plans, Job #Lane for a 11.24 acre parcel located on Bull Run
Road in Unadilla Township, Section 3, Soil ID# PSEV2018-00243.

Dear Mr. Ringle:

Preliminary septic system drawings have been submitted and reviewed for the above referenced
property. These plans detail an acceptable area for the installation of a residential modified mound
to serve the homes waste water disposal needs. A copy of these drawings will be placed in our files
as “approved”. However, further information is required prior to the issuance of permits.

Issuance of any permits will be contingent upon:

1) Final engineer drawings.

2) Site inspection by Sanitarian to verily that the septic area (both active and reserve) has
been properly roped off (i.c. snow fence) to avoid any/all vehicular traffic.

3 Review and approval of the submitted plans by the Sanitarian (please allow for a

minimum of 10 working days for LCDPH review),

If you should have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
at (517) 552-6859.

Sincerely,

o

Beau Forgett€, REHS
Environmental Sanitarian

cc: Mr. Randy Christensen-engineer

Livingston County Health Department will protect, preserve, and promote the health and safety of the people of Livingston County.




